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ASQ Rochester Welcome and Introduction to 2021

Happy New Year and Welcome to ASQ Rochester Section’s 2021 Revival Initiative.

| am Eric Alden and | along with Virginia Carr and Lori Cohen have been asked to lead this initiative. |
cannot believe it has been over 15 years since | last led the section. For those that know me, know |
have a passion for Quality and for the Body of Knowledge that the American Society for Quality
maintains.

| am passionate about Rochester and Upstate NY! We have a great population of skilled individuals,
great educational institutions, and a great variety of companies. Our high tech, health care and
manufacturing companies are always in the need for the skills embodied by ASQ!

Our leadership team is working hard to bring the Rochester ASQ section up to meet and exceed
expectations. The 2021 Plan is to focus on education while we re-establish the networking venues such
as our program series and a conference once the Covid 19 pandemic is behind us.

We are always looking for individuals to expand their leadership skills by participating in the section.

Please contact me with ideas or inquiries of how you can reap all the benefits that ASQ Rochester has to
offer! Our leadership team meetings are open and will be held virtually the 2"¥ Tuesday of the month at
6:30pm. | will send you a link. Eric.alden.asg@gmail.com. Also, be sure to subscribe to our email blast
list to be notified of pending events!

“We have a great team, and there is always room for more!”
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